
 

-Monday, Oct 29- Hot Lunch ordering for 

December open (Due Nov. 14) 

-Wednesday, Oct 31- Halloween—All school 

parade beginning in Hall approx. 11am. 

Halloween party for Preschool.  

-Wed, Nov 7- PICTURE RETAKE DAY in Hall 

-Monday, Nov. 12- Veteran’s Day (observed)- 

NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday, Nov 14- HOT LUNCH ORDERING 

DUE 

-Monday, Nov. 19 & Tues, Nov. 20- Preschool 

NOON DISMISSAL…Infant Center open regular 

hours. NO HOT LUNCH **Infant/Preschool 

Parent/Teacher conferences. –Conference sign 

ups on School Speak 

 

-Wednesday, November 21-Friday, November 

23-Thanksgiving Break- NO SCHOOL 

 

 

Infant Center AND Preschool: 

PLEASE SIGN UP FOR PARENT 

TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Conferences are on Monday Nov19& 

Tues Nov. 20. You may sign up by 

logging onto School Speak and clicking 

“Parent Teacher conferences” on the 

left side panel. Please only sign up for 

one time slot.  

**Reminder: Monday 11/19 and 

Tuesday 11/20 are a NOON dismissal 

for Preschool and regular hours for 

infant center. Late pickup fees will 

apply! *you may email Mrs. Alli  if you 

need to be sent your login/password 
for SchoolSpeak. If you are unable to 

attend a conference time, please 
email your child’s teacher directly. 

ASQ results will be discussed at your 

child’s conference. 

 

Halloween(Wed. 10/31):  

See attached flyer for more info. 

Children in the preschool and infant center will be participating in the school parade at 11 AM 

beginning in the hall and walking around the church parking lot, church and back into the school. 

They will lead the parade, so it is suggested to get here a little early. 

Please bring your children in costume in the morning when you drop them off. No masks or 

weapons allowed. If you would like your child to be changed into regular clothes, please give 

them to your child’s teacher that day. Children who do not come on Wednesdays may come to 

the parade, but parents MUST stay with them, and you will be meeting the preschool down in 

the hall to walk with your child. As a reminder: Children who were dropped off in the morning 

for school CANNOT be picked up after the parade unless they have been SIGNED OUT first. 

The preschool will be having a Halloween party before the parade. Due to staffing and licensing 

permits, only children that attend Wednesdays regularly may be there for school that day. 

Parents who signed up help with the party at Back to School night, please email Mrs. Stephanie 

(sholt@csdo.org) if you cannot help that day. 

Halloween Party Wishlist: Please email Ms. Alli before buying to ensure no repeats: 

-75 clear cups  -4 whole cantaloupes  

mailto:sholt@csdo.org

